Dear Families,

| hope you have had a fabulous weekend with family and friends. Our theme for
this month is kindness, love and quality. We are working on becoming quality
scholars of kindness and producing quality work as well! We have come a long way
with using kind words towards one another, cooperating and lifting one another up

using words of affirmation and compliments throughout the day, and we will
continue to keep this alive during the month of December! We had an amazing
week last week full of hard work, dedication and determination. It's hard to believe

we have only two weeks left until our holiday break.
Thank you for your continued support!
Warmly,

Mrs. Amoscato
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